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FAITH-BASED COALITION FOR
Healthy Mothers & Children

ADVOCATE

Signature

Lending your name and your voice to the Faith-based Coalition for Healthy
Mothers and Children Worldwide is a strong, public signal of your support and will
aid in raising awareness and building leadership for the issue. HTHH will write
letters to Congress and the White House over the next two years to request their
concern and support for maternal/child health issues and funding. From time to
time, we may ask if you will consider joining others in the coalition to “sign on” to
these letters of support, lending your signature, letting your leaders know that you
care deeply about supporting healthy mothers and children worldwide. We
anticipate asking our leaders to protect and increase funding for the Global Health
budget lines for U.S. programs supporting maternal, newborn, and child health and
family planning.

Letter

In lieu of a group letter, a personal letter can be extremely impactful for your
Congressional Representative, Senator, or the President. HTHH is happy to help
shape the content and language of the letter with you to show your support of
healthy mothers and children worldwide.

Phone Call

A person-to-person call can be most effective in creating tone and
conversation around the issues important to you. HTHH may ask that you consider a
phone call with your Congressional leader(s) to convey your interest in and support
for healthy mothers and children worldwide. We are happy to help set up such a call
on your behalf.

In-Person Meeting

The most successful advocacy is often done in face-to-face meetings. If time
permits, HTHH will aid in scheduling an in-person meeting with your Congressional
leader(s) either in your home state or in Washington D.C. It is so important that our
leaders hear directly from you about your interest in and concern for healthy
mothers and children worldwide. We ask that you consider an in-person meeting in
the near future.



